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NAVIGATION  
ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    15 June 2023 – Until further notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Between Cogenhoe Lock and Wollaston Lock 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 
We are aware that there is a large amount of floating weed on the River Nene 
between Cogenhoe Lock and Wollaston Lock and fully appreciate the 
concerns raised by river users regarding its presence.   

 

We are in discussions with other Environment Agency departments as to 
what can be done and when we can begin weed cutting.  Additionally, there 
are environmental factors such as the weather and the river’s oxygen level 
that we need to take into consideration before work commences. 

 

In the meantime, please navigate with caution whilst in this area. 

 

You can also contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 
between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways team in 
the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area 

 

 

 

Katherine Briscombe  
Waterways Manager  
15 June 2023 
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